
 
 
 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  CONTACT: Public Works 
November 16, 2023           (941)575-5050 

 
MEDIA ADVISORY 

 
 
The Interactive Fountain area in Laishley Park will be shut down as of Monday, November 27, 
2023, for rehabilitation and upgrades to the splash pad/play area.  Please use extra caution while 
driving or walking through the park due to construction personnel and equipment. To the highest 
extent possible the restroom facilities will remain open to the public. The access to the restrooms 
will be from the marina side of the building. There will be periodic temporary sidewalk closures 
immediately adjacent to the construction area as required for public safety. The construction area 
will be closed to the public at all times during this period.  The enhanced fountain area is scheduled 
to reopen in May 2023. 
 

 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Public Works Department at (941) 575-5050 during 
the hours of 8 a.m. – 4:30 p.m., Monday through Friday. 
 
 
 
RUN DATE: November 16, 2023  
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